
Decenber 13, 1963 
A3 

Mrs. Dimple Crain Davis 
605 Lamar Avenue 
Paris, Texas 

Dear Mrs. Davis: 

Your letter of November 25, 1963, concerning Mrs. Lee 
Harvey Oswald has been forwarded to the Dallas office 
of the Secret Service for delivery to Mrs. Oswald. 

We, of course, do not know whether Mrs. Oswald will he 
interested in your proposal. If she is, I am sure, 
you will hear directly from her. 

Very truly yours, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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